
Ze/tek- 
Kermit Geary 
R. D. 2, Box 298 

Walnut port, Pa. 

Dear Sir: 

1000 `lla,tta at 600 eta *um dial 
KERMIT, TEXAS 

Oct. 17, 1955 

This is to verify your reception of our signal Oct. 11. I wasn't the 

engineer on duty, but your recption report is accurate. 

I have been here almost a year, and you are the furest recption we know 

of. I'm surprised that you were able to receive us. Until now, a DXer 

in Ohio was the most distant report we have had. Of course, that's 

explained in our station being directional, the frequency we are on, and 

also I guess we do have good equipment well connected and tuned to our 

antenna system. I memtioned that because sometimes some stations don't 

have a well matched system and of course lose a lot of their signal. 

The majority of the equipment here is Raytheon; xmitter 1000 A. 

We are an independent daytime station. 

I hope you continue to have success in you DX work. We conduct a Freq. 

check on the second Tuesday morning of every month at 1 A. M. 

I'm enclosing something that I hope you will find interesting. 

Si cerely, 

H. Hemphill eng. 

*art Sun( Slot % 74/eat 7exaa. 


